
 

Barton under Needwood Parish Survey 2024  

Barton under Needwood Parish Council is very keen to find out what you think 
about a range of topics that affect us all in the village and the Parish. 

We are looking for feedback from this online survey to inform our Strategic Plan for the Parish 
for the short, medium and long term.   

You can take part by simply scanning the attached QR code or by 
following the link on the Barton under Needwood PC website -   
https://bartonunderneedwood-pc.gov.uk  - or going to our PC Facebook 
page – https://www.facebook.com/bartonunderneedwoodparishcouncil  

The feedback should be completed by 24th April 2024. 

If you have difficulty in accessing the internet and need a paper copy to 
complete then please contact the Parish Clerk on 01283 716059 and we 
can arrange to get a copy printed for you.  
 
Please let the Parish Clerk know if you need any help completing the 
form. 
 
The survey includes a series of topics which all affect people living in the 

village and the wider Parish. For each topic we’ve included the concerns and issues we hear about most frequently and 
there is space for you to include more detail or your own views. 
 
We hope to have the results of the survey collated and to report on it at the Annual Parish Open Meeting which we are 
holding this year on Wednesday 8 May 2024 at 7pm in the Potter's Yard cafe adjacent to the Holland Park Sports Club, 
Potters Way, Barton under Needwood. 
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